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Signet 3-2750 pH/ORP Sensor Electronics Retirement 

Announcement - Reminder 

As a follow up to the previous Information No. 20/2017 dated November 27, 2017, GF Signet 
has retired the 2750-7 pH/ORP In-line Sensor Electronics for pH and ORP. The outstanding 
2750-7 orders will be converted to 2751-1 orders. 

The remaining Sensor Electronics models, 2750-1, 2750-2, 2750-3 and 2750-4 will be retired 
on February 28, 2018 or while the supply lasts. The 2750 family of products will be replaced 
by the 2751 pH/ORP Smart Sensor Electronics. 
The 2751 will work in applications where the 2750 are currently placed, making them a direct 
replacement for any existing 2750 installation.  

Should you need any further information, feel free to contact us at:


